
You're Invited to Our Welcome Party! 

Dear Students, 

We are thrilled to invite you to our Welcome Party! Join us for an evening of fun, food, and 

friendship as we celebrate the start of a new academic year. 

Details of the Event: 

• Date: Friday, September 15, 2023 

• Time: 6:00 PM - 9:00 PM 

• Location: Student Lounge, Main Building 

Come meet your fellow classmates and enjoy some great activities. Don't forget to bring your 

energy and enthusiasm! 

Please RSVP by September 10, 2023, to confirm your attendance. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Warm regards, 

The Student Affairs Team 


